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GVLSA  Finger Lakes Dinner and General Membership Meeting–May 18, 2017 

Eddie O'Brien's, Farmington, NY 

 

Time: 7:00 PM 
Officers present: Roy Garfinkel, President, Jared Ransom, VP, Robert Avery, 
Secretary, Michael Venturo, Treasurer, John Gillen, Ex Officio,  
Directors present: David Standinger, Jonathan Navagh, Assoc. 
Other members present: Mic Arsitz, Kathy Arsitz, Frank Russell, Dee Russell, 
Daryl Moser, David Clark 
Guests present:  Renee Gurslom, Gary Bogner, Stuart Schnetteer 
 
President Garfinkel thanked all for attended and also thanked Jared Ransom for 
all of the programs he had put together this past year. 
 
Treasurers Report:  
Mike Venturo provided a written report. 
 
Acceptance of Previous Meeting Minutes: 
A motion made by Jared Ransom and seconded by John Gillen to accept the 
minutes of the April 20, 2017 meeting with a correction under "Finance" that we 
would expect $5,000 rather than $4,000 by hosting the Annual Conference. The 
motion was carried.  
 
Vice President's Report: 
Jared reported he is setting up a Red Wings game on June 23rd to include box 
seats and dinner for a price of $25. We would like to have at least 30 people 
attend. The Annual Picnic is scheduled for July 15th in Mendon Ponds Park. 
 
Jarod introduced Gary Bogner from the Boy Scouts for a presentation with Stuart 
Schnetteer on the Explorers. It is hoped that GVLSA could participate in a new 
program that exposes the scouts to various career paths in many disciplines. 
Groups or companies that would like to become a sponsor are needed. President 
Garfinkel indicated that we could act as a facilitator in reaching out to firms that 
may be interested in the program. Mic Arsitz and Jonathan Navagh will be a 
committee to look into setting this up. 
 
Renee Gurslom from Paul Smiths College spoke. It is imperative that we 
encourage students to enter the Surveying field since the ranks of surveyors are 
being depleted with many of us retiring. She spoke briefly on the program being 
offered at Paul Smiths. 
 
There being no further business to come before the meeting, it was adjourned by 
President Garfinkel at 7:30 PM. 
 
Following the meeting Jared Ransom put on a program on Cooley's Dictum. 
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